
 

                     
           

Important Notice 
 
May 10, 2006 

 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
We, Microlink Communications, Inc. (“Microlink”), would like to take this opportunity 
to thank you for your support in the past years. 
 
In consideration of operation integration and business expansion of Foxlink Group, from 
May 1st, 2006, the business and personnel of Microlink had been transferred to Cheng 
Uei Precision Industry Co., Ltd., and act as “Microlink Communications Division”.  All 
Microlink’s current telephone number, fax numbers and address in Neihu and Hsinchu 
are remained unchanged. 
 
Further, for future business transactions, please invoice us with the title and address listed 
below.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We look 
forward to your continuing support in the future.  Thank you! 

 
Company Name Company Address 

Cheng Uei Precision Industry Co., Ltd. 
No.18, Chung Shan Rd., 
Tu-Cheng City, Taipei Hsien 236 
Taiwan, R.O.C. 

Cheng Uei Precision Industry Co., Ltd. 
Hsinchu Branch 

No.8, R&D. Rd. 1 
Science-Based Industrial Park,  
Hsinchu, Taiwan, R.O.C. 

  
 

 
Microlink Communications, Inc. 


